US Department of Energy

JUL 10 2015

Electricity Delivery and Energy Reliability

U.S. Department of Energy
Office of Electricity & Delivery & Energy Reliability
1222 Program
1000 Independence Avenue, Southwest
Washington, D.C., 20585

Dear US Department of Energy,

I am adamantly opposed to Clean Line's Project. I have many concerns regarding this company's motives for financial gain. The burden of the farmers of people who own property along the proposed paths is tremendous. Without knowing potential health problems that will result and loss of property value are areas of greatest concern. I know families where the proposed line runs directly behind or in front of their homes. Others have stated that the line runs near their property but not on the property and will therefore receive no compensation. Farmers and landowners that would receive compensation are not willing to give up their land due to the interference of farming practices. Some of these are centennial farms that have been passed down to many generations. Clean Line's Project proposes to run these massive towers through the center of some of these farms. Please take into consideration the property rights of the people and the burden that will be placed on these families. Please deny Clean Line's Project.

Sincerely,

David Kirchhoff

Concerned Citizen

Moberly, Missouri 65270

Daud Kuchhoff

660-833-9954